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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Honorable Mayor, Vice-Mayor and Members of the City Council 

From:  James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager 

Re: Consideration of appointing a member of the City Council to the Nova Canal 
Task Force 

Date: January 23, 2023 
 

At the January 23, 2023 Elected Officials Round Table, there was a discussion on the Nova 
Canal and the future efforts regarding clean-up and installation of additional outfalls (not 
within the City limits of South Daytona).  The group suggested a Task Force to spear these 
efforts.   

Representation on this task force would be beneficial to South Daytona.  If nothing else, 
canal cleanup by the Florida Department of Transportation could be encouraged.  A cleaner 
canal would make it flow better and protect the Halifax River from surface pollution.     

Staff is requesting the City Council consider sending one of its own to represent South 
Daytona in this task force.  If the Council decides to participate, I would be happy to attend 
the meetings with the selected member.     


